NHP: Notice of unsuccessfully organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019
On 19 Jul 2019, NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company announced Notice of unsuccessfully organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 as follows:
Total number of shareholders and authorization representatives having the right to participate the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 was 681 people, holding and representing totally 27,576,490 shares, equivalent to 100%/ total number of voting shares
Total number of shareholders and authorization representatives who actually participated the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 (2nd meeting) was 02 candidates, holding or representing 6,362,632 shares, equivalent to 23.06%/ total number of voting shares of NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company
According to the regulations at the Securities Law 2014 and the Charter of the Company, Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 (2nd meeting) of NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company was not qualified to be organized. The 3rd Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2019 of the Company would be organized within 20 days from 19 Jul 2019
